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____________________________

“In him we have redemption 
through his blood, the forgiveness 
of sins, in accordance with the 
riches of God’s grace.”   Eph. 1:7
________________________
Pastor Couple:
Peter & Marian Redekopp  331.1373

 
     Deacon Couples:
Dennis & Colleen Driedger 325.6932
Isaac & Marie Klassen
      325.4161
Ken & Irma Klassen
      822.3655
Art & Carol Letkeman   
      822.6449
Pete & Louise Peters
      822.3176
Daniel & Helene Schulz      822.9612

Worship Service
October 14, 2012

Pianist - Nettie Wiebe
Song Leader - Ken Letkeman
Electric Piano - Heather Dyck

Worship in Singing
Call to Worship
Daniel Schulz

Announcements & Offering
Offertory - Rachael Friesen

Child Dedication
- Taylor Renea Peters - 

daughter of Frank & Teresa 
Peters

- Isaiah John Rempel - son of 
Conrad & Pam Rempel

- Coralee Grace Schmidt - 
daughter of Andy & Rhonda 
Schmidt

- Khloe Katherine Wieler - 
daughter of Frank & Vanessa 
Wieler

Worship in Singing
Songs - Quartet

 Message - Peter Redekopp
“Embracing our 

“in Christ” Identity”
Eph. 1:1-14

Closing Song & Prayer

http://www.glencrosschurch.com
http://www.glencrosschurch.com


THIS WEEK
Wed. - Sr. Youth - service night in 
conjunction with "Love Morden".  
We will be ending the evening at 
Daniel & Helene Schulz's  home at 
415 1st St, Morden.   (Parents 
please drop your youth off at 
church for 6:00 and pick them up 
at the end of the evening from the 
Schulz's home.)   Youth, please 
remember to bring rakes.   Any 
questions, please call Lorna Unrau 
at 822-9655 or 823-2390.

Love Morden Event 
Oct. 15-21. Glencross will be 
participating with 11 Morden 
churches in this event. Individuals 
or groups from the church are 
encouraged to come up with some 
special acts of kindness or service 
that will reflect the love of Christ 
to our community. There will be a 
public worship service at the 
Access  Event Center Sunday, Oct. 
21 at 7 pm.  If you are going to be 
doing some special acts of kindness 
please pick up some “Love 
Morden” cards from the foyer that 
you can give away.
As part of the Love Morden event 
a prayer walk is being planned for 
Tuesday, Oct. 16 at 7 pm.   We will 
meet at the Morden EMM Church 
parking lot.   If you have any 
questions contact Pastor Peter.

Next Sunday
  9:30 Sunday School
10:40 Worship Service
    Message  - Randy Smart

Thanksgiving Lunch 
Celebration
Along with 
t h e m a n y 
p e r s o n a l 
b l e s s i n g s , 
God has also 
greatly blessed our church 
f a m i l y w i t h m a n y 
answered prayers. Some of the 
hi-lights  this  year  have been 
providing us with the funds  to 
pay off our mortgage and 
providing us with a Senior and 
Youth Pastor. "How precious is 
your loving kindness, O God! 
Therefore the children of men 
put their trust under the 
shadow of Your wings. They 
are abundantly satisfied with 
the fullness of Your house" (Ps. 
36:7-8). Next Sunday, following 
the service, we would like to 
invite you to join us in 
celebrating God's  goodness. 
T h e m a i n d i s h w i l l b e 
provided. Those with the last 
names A-M are asked to bring 
dessert, N-Z please bring salads 
to share. There will be an 
opportunity for a Thanksgiving 
offering, with all donations 
going towards  "Youth for 
Christ" & "The Bunker".



Coming Up @ glencross
1. Friday, October 26th 
    7:00 - 9:00 -   Penny carnival   
    at church. See you there!

2. Sunday School Teachers - 
Fall Teacher's Meeting. 
October 29th @ 7:30 pm.

3. Fall Membership Meeting - 
November 5th - 7 pm

__________________________
A t t e n t i o n Pa re n t s - Th e 
Sunday School kids will be 
practicing for the Christmas 
Program during Sunday School 
Singing (from 9:30 - 9:45). 
Practice starts at 9:30 sharp, so 
please have your kids here and 
ready for practice at 9:30. This 
includes kids from Toddler to 
Grade 8.
______________________________

For Christmas, the Sunday 
School Department will be 
collecting Christmas Shoe Boxes 
for Faith Mission. Boxes will be 
available for families to take 
home and fill during the month 
of October; you can include 
mittens, socks, toque, scarf, 
u n d e r w e a r , t o o t h b r u s h , 
toothpaste, soap, face-cloth, a 
small gift or toy, and school 
supplies. Please mark your box 
for gender and age and return to 
church foyer by October 28th.

TAKE NOTE
The following 2 couples have 
let their name stand for the 
Deacon Couple positions:
- Isaac & Marie Klassen
- Daniel & Helene Schulz
A confirmation vote will take 
place on October 28th. 

If you are interested in 
joining the choir for the 
Christmas Eve 
service, please 
sign up on the 
sheet on the table in the 
foyer. Practices will be 
Sunday mornings at 9:30 
am. Contact the program 
committee if you have any 
questions.
_____________________

Glencross 75th Anniversary
June 1 & 2/2013

We are asking for pictures 
to be submitted for the 
power point for our 75th 
anniversary weekend.
If you have any pictures 
that we could use , please 
put them in Shirley Unrau's 
mailbox(#150) We will 
return them as soon as 
possible. Thanks.
_____________________

Blessings Brighten
When we Count Them



Praise and Prayer

1. October is Pastor Appreciation 
month. Thank Him for our 
Pastor couple. 

2. Pray for the Missionaries of the 
week: Bob & Karen Toews 
( A v a n t ) . D i r e c t o r o f 
Recruitment, Morden MB

3. Pray for Trevor & Jamie as 
they prepare for their ministry 
here at Glencross.

4. Pray for Tina Klassen, Elmer 
Dueck, Jake Enns. 

____________________________

Wycliffe Bible Translators 
Thurs., Oct. 25 at 7:00 pm at 
Grace Mennonite Church: 
Come and hear Paul & Alice 
Meisner share what God 
continues to do in Bible 
translation in the Philippines, 
and hear some exciting things 
Wycliffe Canada is attempting. 
________________________

Winkler Bible Camp is having 
their annual Fall Fundraising 
Banquets on October 21 & 23 
at Winkler Bible Camp, and on 
October 25 at Altona EMMC, 
all starting at 6:30 pm. Come 
for a great meal and to find 
out what God has done at 
camp this year! Please call 
(204) 325-9519 to reserve 
seats or to host a table.

MCC - school kits provide 
valuable supplies to thousands 
of school age children. Your 
gift of school kit supplies helps 
M C C s u p p o r t c r e a t i v e , 
community-based education. If 
you would like to donate 
items, there is a box in the 
foyer. The following (new items 
only) can be included: 4 spiral 
notebooks or notebooks with 
perforations, 4 unsharpened 
eraser tip #2 pencils or HB 
pencils, 1 ruler, 1 box of 12-24 
colored pencils, 1 large eraser 
( s tandard) . I f you have 
questions, please contact Joyce 
Elias.
_________________________

Ladies Fellowship
There will be no 3rd  of the 
month meetings at church for 
Ladies Fe l lowship unt i l 
January 2013, due to anyone 
interested in taking the 
Spiritual gifts course in 
Winkler running in Oct. & 
Nov.  Any upcoming events will 
be posted on the bulletin 
board. Check your mailboxes 
or the table in the foyer for a 
2012/2013 Ladies Fellowship 
Schedule.




